DARF@N

Date: October 14, 2009

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division

Declaration letter for label requirement
FCC ID :062MT1GM

The label is permanent affixed inside the battery chamber, and the EUT will be
selling to market without the battery installed. The users can see the label
during the battery installation process. The battery cover can be opened
without and special tools.

Sincerely yours,

/\/o\(Ov H’O

Nora Ho / Safety Engineer

Darfon Electronics Corp.

Phone: +886-3-250-8800*3348

Fax: +886-3-350-8768

Mail: nora.ho@darfon.com.tw

31, Lane 17, Zihciang N. Road, Gueishan, Taoyuan 333, Taiwan




